
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Farwell ISD 
 

District Site Based Committee Meeting 
 

March 20, 2017 
 

 

A meeting of the District Site Based Committee of the Farwell ISD will be held on March 20, 2017 at 3:45 
p.m. in the Superintendent’s office in the administrative building, 705 6th Street, Farwell, Texas. 
 
 
 
The subject to be discussed or considered or upon which any formal action may be taken are as follows:   
 
 

1. Public Hearing – District of Innovation Plan 
 

2. Consideration of the District of Innovation Plan 
 

 

 

 

 

 

This notice was posted in compliance with the Texas Open Meetings Act on March 10, 2017. 
 

 

 

Ken Miller, Interim Superintendent 
______________________________________ 

For the Committee 


